LeCun/Jy Mr, The Coroner
To: esumner@dircon.co.uk
Subject: Rachel Ferguson dec'd

Dear Dr Sumner,
I am sorry to have to advise you that the inquest is adjourned. Rachel s famlly have decided

“to be legally represented and they will be applying to the Lord Chancellor for funding under
an extra-statutory scheme. If you incur any expenses as a result of the adjournment please
let me know and I will arrange reimbursement. Also, I am writing 1'0 you today enclosing a
letter I have received from the hospital's legal advisers.

John
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